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Heller Statement on Bill Raggio’s Retirement 
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on the retirement of State Senator Bill Raggio.
“Bill Raggio has served Nevada with distinction and honor.  I have known Bill for many years and have seen firsthand his dedication to our great state.  His sudden departure is unfortunate and I wish him well.  Senator Raggio’s presence in the State Legislature will be sorely missed,” said Heller.         
###
